
In the November Newsletter, There is an article titled “Insulation Offer” . In that article it states that Rocky 
Mountain Power and Questar Gas will each pay 35 cents to have attic insulation put in your home.  If you 
read that you probably thought --- Well that sure is a big deal. A whole 70 Cents. --- The article should 
have said 35 cents each per  foot.  In other words, between the two companies, they will pay hundreds 
of dollars to have insulation put in your attic if you meet the requirements of having  less than 8 inches 
insulation now, use both Rocky Mountain Power and Questar Gas and have Central Air Conditioning.  
Contact information is available in the office.   
Sorry for the miss print in the original article.  
 
Thanx,  
Bruce  
 


